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Welcome to our Newsletter

Your attendance

Well 
done!

Scarlet Year 5 & 6

Lottie
Lottie

Year 3 & 4

Remy Year 1 & 2

This week’s winners …
Writers of 
the Week

Aiden
Year 5 & 6

Readers of the week

This week 
I’m proud to 

award…..

95.63 % 
overall attendance
w/e 8th March 2024

Head teacher’s message Head teacher
awards

Well 
done!

Poppy
Year 3 & 4

Rosa
Year 1 & 2

Isla

In Year 5 & 6

For her kindness. 

Mia 

In Year 3 & 4

For reinforcing her 
learning at home. 

Rose 
In Year 1 & 2

For always working hard.

Nelle

EYFS

For being polite and 
having good manner 

Date : 8th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,

Thank you for supporting ‘World Book Day’. Things were very dotty
around school for the day – with the majority of us dressed up in dots
to reflect our book of focus ‘The Dot’ by Peter H. Reynolds. The
children took part in a number of different activities in mixed age
groups, working with a number of adults throughout the day. During
our open day event on Thursday 28th March there will be updated
displays linked to these activities. Remember to come to pick your
child up for the end of term at 1.15 pm and join us in school to visit
your child’s classroom and to walk around the school. There have
been a number of pictures posted onto our school Facebook page
linked to World Book Day .

KS2 took part in Archery on Wednesday and all the children enjoyed
the opportunity of trying a different sporting activity.

We now have a new virtual tour on our school website. This is to
enable potential new families to view our school before arranging a
visit. Please have a look yourselves as this will be updated and kept
fresh to reflect life at Moor Row
Primary School.

Kind Regards
Jacqui Beavis – Headteacher
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School messages, notices & reminders

School Dinners – Price Increase
With effect from 1st April, the price of a 
school dinner for children in Nursery, Year 
3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 will increase to 
£3.40 per meal. 

Swimming – 11th to 21st March
Years 3 & 4 and some Year 5 & 6 children will be going 
swimming daily between 11th & 21st March.  Letters have been 
sent out by email with all the information. Please remember to 
send your child in with their swimming costumes, a towel and 
goggles if needed.  If your child is in Year 5 & 6 and hasn’t  
received a letter or message, this  means that they wont be 
taking part in the swimming lessons.

Website Virtual Tour
We now have a new virtual tour
on our school website. This is to
enable potential new families to
view our school before arranging
a visit. Please have a look
yourselves as this will be
updated and kept fresh to reflect
life at Moor Row Primary School.
We now have a new virtual tour 
on our

Red Nose Day Non Uniform
Fundraiser – Wednesday 27th March
Because we have got assessments taking 
place next week throughout school as well 
as having a number of children going 
swimming each afternoon, Mrs Bone has 
taken the decision to postpone our Red 
Nose Day non-uniform fundraiser until 
WEDNESDAY 27th MARCH. This will enable 
everyone to enjoy the whole day in school 
in non-uniform. Thank you.

Parent Meetings – 16th & 17th April
Mrs Bone will shortly be setting up 
parents meetings for 16th & 17th April.  
Please keep a check on your emails for 
notification of when appointment 
bookings are open.

Are you concerned 
about a child?  Please 
click on the link below.

https://www.cumbrias
afeguardingchildren.co
.uk/

KS2 Residentials
Please remember you can keep paying for
the residentials in instalments. This has
been set up to help spread the cost of the
trips over a longer period of time. If you
haven’t yet started to pay towards the trip
and you are having financial difficulties
please contact the office.

https://www.cumbriasafeguardingchildren.co.uk/
https://www.cumbriasafeguardingchildren.co.uk/
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3 Month 
Calendar

WEEK
01

WEEK 
02

WEEK 
03

WEEK 
04

March April May

Friday 1st March Easter 

Puppet Assembly Friday 3rd May Year 5 / 6 

RAF STEM Challenge

Wednesday 6th March 

Archery – KS2

Thursday 7th March World 

Book Day & Themed lunch 

Tuesday 16th April children 

back to school.

Wednesday 17th & Thursday 

18th April Parent Evenings 

3.30 – 5.30  

Tuesday 23rd April Phunky

Food Assembly. 

Wednesday 24th April Class 

photos 

WEEK 
05

Monday 29th April Moor Row 

School Neuro-diversity day.  

WB 11th March Year 

3 / 4 Swimming 

Friday 15th March Non-

uniform day. Red nose day. 

WB 18th March Year 3 / 4 

Swimming.

Tuesday 19th March EYFS 

KS1 trip Beatrix Potter World. 

Friday 22nd March KS2 Trip –

Dove Cottage 

Friday 22nd March EYFS 

Easter Bonnet parent event. 

Cumbria Fortnight 

Monday 25th March KS2 

Dove Cottage visit into school 

& Cumberland wrestling. 

Tuesday 26th March Jubilee 

Club Matilda Performance in 

school.

Wednesday 27th March 

Easter Bingo 

Open Afternoon School finish 

1.15 pm   

Year 6 SATs week

Thursday 16th May Theme 

Lunch  

Thursday 23rd May Parent 

Workshop Cyber safety 3.30 

pm 


